
Our swimming team did us proud last Friday! Here are some
highlights from a fantastic afternoon..... Well done to Alice, Max,
Araminta and Bobby who won their freestyle relay heat. Melissa
won her breaststroke heat, Ashanti came second in her butterfly
heat, narrowly missing first place, Isabel cane a close third in her
freestyle heat and Chioma came a close third in her butterfly
heat. We were so proud of their sporting behaviour, cheering
each other on and also dealing with a last minute recall to swim
the medley relay again! 

Year 3 had a great hands on workshop at the Petrie Museum,
learning all about Ancient Egypt. Thank you to all the parents
who came along to help out. 

Elsa, the pupil parliament member from Year 6, fulfilled one of her
election pledges this week by leading the school in raising
awareness about neurodiversity. She did a super, informative
assembly on Thursday. Well done, Elsa! 
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What is happening next week? 
Assembly on Monday will be about World Water Day as part of
our Rights Respecting Schools approach. On Wednesday, we will
have an assembly all about Ramadan and the upcoming
celebration of Eid. 

Year 1 have a visit to the Royal Observatory in Greenwich to
enrich their learning about space. 

We are looking forward to welcoming parents to school to meet
with the teacher and have a look at the learning your child has
been doing. Respectfully, we remind you that appointments are
10 minutes long. We must stick to these timings to ensure
everyone gets a chance and the teachers are looked after. 



Family Navigator Meeting at Brindishe Lee 
Meet Our Family Navigator

Wednesday 26th March at Brindishe Lee 2.45pm
 

What can a family navigator do for you?
Kashmir Thethi can:

 
Provide information,

Signpost to local services
Provide practical advice

Help complete forms… and lots, lots more.
 

Please email the office if you would like to attend - Info-bl@brindisheschools.org
Tea, coffee and biscuits will be provided.

Payments need to be made for the following trips on Horizons. Thank you for your co-operation! 
Reception: Unicorn Theatre
Year 1- Planetarium
Please remember to call in when your children are unwell so we can put the correct mark on the
register. 

Important Information From the Office

Please put your oven gloves on and get baking for our Mother's Day
bake sale (donations also welcome from the high street!). Please bring
them along after school on 28th March, or leave with the school office
that morning if you can't make the sale. We will be using the money to
buy bird feeders to encourage a wider range of birds into the school

grounds.  

We will also be running a climate change second hand clothes sale
alongside the cake sale. Please bring along quality secondhand

clothes, plus any toys for the summer fair tombola. Decent quality and
age appropriate only please. 

Don’t forget to buy your disco tickets1

Attendance 
Well done, Reception and Year 5!

Important Dates


